
June 20, 2017 

USNRC Region I DNMS 
2100 Renaissance Boulevard 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

License No. 07-17618-01 /dJtJ/3~/,/) 
Nanticoke Memorial Hospital -
Amendment Request Pursuant to 35.13 
Remove FOG and PET 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

•) 
NANTICOKE 

MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

Always Caring. Always Here. 

We will no longer be performing PET/CT or ordering FDG under our license. Please amend 
our license to reflect this change by removing 100 Rawlins Drive, Seaford, DE 19973 as a 
location of use. 

Radioactive sources stored on the PET/CT trailer were properly surveyed and sent via Cardinal 
Health to Nanticoke Memorial Hospital on June 9, 2017. A proper survey and wipe was 
performed on the PET/CT trailer prior to the trailer being relocated to a different facility as of 
June 131

h. We will be returning the PET/CT sources to Eckert and Ziegler as soon as possible. 

If additional information or there are any questions regarding our request, please contact, our 
Lead Nuclear Medicine Technologist, Ms. Marianna Retzlaff at 302- 629-6611. 

Michele Babinski 
Radiology Director 
Nanticoke Memorial Hospital 
302-629-6611 ext. 2372 

phone (302) 629-6611 • 801 M1ddleford Rood •Seaford, Delaware 19973 • www.nonticoke.org 
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Name and Address of Applicant and/or Licensee Date 

I July 3, 2017 I 
License Number(s) 

Nanticoke Memorial Hospital I 07-07618-01 I 
ATTN: Steven A. Rose, PresidenUCEO Mail Control Number(s) 
801 Middleford Road I 599984 I Seaford, DE 19973 

Licensing and/or Technical Reviewer or Branch 

Medical Branch (Branch 1) 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your: 0 Letter and/or D Application Dated: 06/20/2017 

The initial processing, which included an administrative review, has been performed. 

0 Amendment D Termination D New License D Renewal 

0 There were no administrative omissions identified during our initial review. 

D This is to acknowledge receipt of your application for renewal of the material(s) license identified 
above. Your application is deemed timely filed, and accordingly, the license will not expire until final 
action has been taken by this office. 

D Your application for a new NRC license did not include your taxpayer identification number. Please 
complete and submit NRC Form 531, Request for Taxpayer Identification Number, located at the 
following link: http://ww_y.1.nr_c,_gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/fQrms/nrc531.pdf 

Follow the instructions on the form for submission. 

D The following administrative omissions have been identified: 

Your application has been assigned the above listed MAIL CONTROL NUMBER. When calling to inquire about this 
action, please refer to this control number. Your application has been forwarded to a technical reviewer. Please 
note that the technical review, which is normally completed within 180 days for a renewal application (90 days for all 
other requests}, may identify additional omissions or require additional information. If you have any questions 
concerning the processing of your application, our contact information is listed below: 

Region I 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713 
(610) 337-5260, (610) 337-5313, 
(610) 337-5398, or (610) 337-5239 
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